
Find us at MCLKnoxville.org    E-Mail contact: Admin@MCLKnoxville.org 

Dear Knoxville Area Business Manager,  

We request your participation in the Marine Corps League Detachment #924 

Golf Tournament by sponsoring a hole. Please see the accompanying flyer. 

The Marine Corps League is a registered not for profit veterans organization that 

provides support for Marines, Marine families, and veterans organizations 

throughout East Tennessee.  

 

 

I would like to sponsor a hole during the Marine Corps League Detachment 924 Golf Tournament 

in the amount checked above. 

Please print this name on my sign(s): 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Name / Address ____________________________________________________________________ 

 ____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone / E-Mail ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Do not hesitate to direct any questions about the League or the Tournament to Ken DeBoer, 

Detachment Commandant at 865 771-8025. 

Thank you for your support. Marines never forget their friends. SEMPER FIDELIS 

Organizations directly supported by the Marine Corps League in Knoxville area include: 

Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots Smoky Mountain Service Dogs 

East TN Veterans Memorial Association Ben Atchley Veterans Nursing Home 

Mountain Home Veterans Administration Hospital Wreaths Across America 

American Red Cross Disaster Relief Women Marines Association 

North Knox Young Marines Unit Bonnyman Young Marines Unit 

East Tennessee Military Affairs Council  
Medal of Honor Memorial 

College Scholarships for Marine Families 

USMC Wounded Warrior Regiment 
  

High School JROTC Units 

Sponsorship Categories 

Medal of Honor   

 $400  $200 $100 

 

Makes check payable to MCL 924 
Mail check and form to 

Paymaster Det 924 ▪ PO Box 53293 ▪ Knoxville TN 37950-3293 


